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LEBANESE INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY

Vladimir M. Filippov,
Rector
Peoples’ Friendship University of Russia

Moscow, Republic of Russia
Tuesday, 3" February 2015

Dear Prof. Filippov,

I take this opportunity on the occasion of the 55™ anniversary of the founding of
your highly esteemed University, to express my deepest congratulations for this
milestone. To be sure, the Peoples’ Friendship University of Russia has contributed
greatly to mind awakening and enlightenment for having afforded educational

opportunities to countless students in countries of Asia, Africa, Latin America and

beyond.

All institutions of higher learning, including our own LIU, can draw inspiration
from the historical experience and expertise of your University. Perhaps we can

broach the possibility for mutual cooperation and collaboration.

May the years to come bring further success to your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Abdul Rahim Mo!
President
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